
VBS SET-UP and DECORATING VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  
On Saturday, June 18 at 2:00pm, we will begin decorating the 
church. There is another event taking place at church at 1:00, 
so please drive around to the back of the church. We will begin 
in C building. Then on June 26, we will move tables and chairs 
all over the place and finish decorating. Lunch will be provided 
on June 26. And we will need volunteers after VBS on Friday, 
July 1 at 12:15 to put everything back! Thank you! 
 

VBS WAITLIST REGISTRATION IS OPEN  
Visit our Children’s Ministry webpage to find the links. Contact 
Rebecca at rebecca.fbc@comcast.net with any questions.  

GLOBAL PARTNERS CORNER 
In 2011, I 
was pastor-
ing a church 
in Los Ange-
les when a 

congregation member introduced me to David L., a visiting 
pastor from Myanmar (also called Burma) who also ran an 
undergraduate Bible school and an orphanage. At his invita-
tion, I found myself in that country a year later, in 2011. Since 
then I have traveled to Myanmar three more times, to teach 
at his school, preach at the church, and, more recently, to 
lead iTEE Global training seminars. Since 2020, the pandemic 
and military coup have been devastating for that country eco-
nomically and in human lives. The turmoil has caused inflation 
and nearly everyone there is suffering, but David has contin-
ued his church and orphan ministries. The Global Partners 
Council has generously contributed funds toward those minis-
tries, including a recent donation of $1000. Thank you FBC for 
helping the very poor and suffering in the world!   Click HERE 
for more about Myanmar! 

The FBC constitution suggested edits have been voted on and 
approved.  Thank you to everyone for taking part of the pro-
cess!  A copy of the updated documents can be found HERE. 

June 18th 

1PM—3PM 

At Family Bible Church with a reception to follow 

A special giving 
opportunity has 
opened up! 
 

SPiN drop in cen-
ter is looking for 
25 pairs of slight-
ly used or new 
shoes to have on 
hand for their 

guests. We will have our Giving Table out an additional Sunday 
this month to ask for these donations. The tags will be out June 
19 to be returned on June 26. 
 

Also, we have changed our name to “Community  Outreach 
Group.”  Click HERE for more details. 

https://oakharborfamilybible.org/kidschurch/
mailto:rebecca.fbc@comcast.net
https://483f6ad833fb122fe38f-e987ca406a7e88b4f3837f51b089a64e.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/g/0e14433085_1655395269_grow-article-r-brooks-61722.pdf
https://483f6ad833fb122fe38f-e987ca406a7e88b4f3837f51b089a64e.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/2/0e14436652_1655483005_2022-constitution-and-by-laws.pdf
https://483f6ad833fb122fe38f-e987ca406a7e88b4f3837f51b089a64e.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/c/0e14416687_1655158506_cog-61722-name-change-hyperlink.pdf


HOW TO BEGIN  

A RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD 

• Admit you have not met God’s standard 

of perfection.  Romans 3:23 

• Believe Jesus Christ is God as he 

claimed to be.   

Romans 10:9-10 

• Ask God to forgive your sin on the basis 

of Jesus Christ’s death payment.  

Romans 4:25  

• Accept God’s love for you and His offer 

of eternal life.  John 3:16 
 

We invite you to contact a Pastor or Elder 

to help you begin a relationship with Jesus Christ. 
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MINISTRY STAFF  

Ron Lawler, DMin    206.240.0740 
Preaching & Teaching  

 

Brian Haynes  206.349.7688 
Worship  
  

Dan Potter, B.A.E.    206.604.4439 
Youth Ministry   
 

Rebecca Brooks, MDiv 360.679.1585 
Children’s Ministry   
 

Meredith Falk  360.679.1585 
Office Administrator  
 

ELDERS & ADVISORS  
Steve Burt, Chairman    310.500.8200 
 Jordan Kingma                360.929.3615 
Jeff Riffel    360.679.9149 
Chris Rowan    360.929.7753 
Felix Tofah    360.672.4321 
Vickie Burns    360.679.5001 
Pamela Ketchum   360.929.2135 

2760 Heller Rd., Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
360.679.1585  |  oakharborfamilybible.org  

familybiblechurch@comcast.net 
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM     
App: “Family Bible Church OH” 

    Facebook: Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington  

Instagram: familybiblechurchoakharbor 

S e p t .  1 ,  2021— P R E S E N T   

B u d g e t :   $  6 2 6 , 2 9 4  

G i v i n g :    $  6 2 3 , 6 4 8  

Children’s Ministry Director: Rebecca Brooks 
email:rebecca.fbc@comcast.net   phone: 360.679.1585  

 

SUMMER SCHEDULE  
 

On June 19, we begin our exciting Summer Program! For babies 
through 5-year-olds, our phenomenal year-round schedule contin-
ues. For K-6th graders, we transition from our school year Sunday 
School classes to 1st Service Summer Kids Church and 2nd Service 
Summer Kids Church. Both services are located in the Island (large 
room upstairs C building where we always have 2nd Service Kids 
Church) and are still at 9:00 and 10:30. 1st Service Summer Kids 
Church includes a game, singing, snack, and a missionary story. 2nd 
Service Summer Kids Church includes a video lesson with snack and 
outside games (warning: they may get wet!). Kids love coming to 
both services, so plan on coming to one service and an adult Bible 
class! 

Worship and Welcome 
Ministries Volunteer 
Opportunities! 

We are looking for drum-
mers, guitarists, vocalists, 
and sound techs to join 
the worship team. If you 
are looking to use those 

musical gifts God has given you, this is the place for you (training 
available). And if music is not your thing, we are also looking for 
Welcome Center Staff, Lobby Greeters, and Worship Center Ushers. 
If you are interested in becoming a part of our Sunday morning 
worship team please contact Pastor Brian at (206) 349-7688 or by 
email at brianfbc@comcast.net.  

Women’s Wednesday Summer Book Club 
July  6th—August 24th 
Where: FBC  in B3 at 9:30-11:30 AM  
With a Children’s Program 
Or  
Whidbey Cottages Clubhouse at 6:30-8:30 pm 
Sorry no children’s program is available 
Register online at oakharborfamilybible.org/women or in person 
June 26th and July 3rd 
Please order your book online or at His Place Bookstore 
Contact Barb Riffel with questions (360-279-0980). 

Thank you for all the bottles that have been returned so far.  
Please have all the bottles, full or empty, turned in this Sun-
day, the 19th.  
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